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Taxpayer does or does not want to speak at the hearing: 

Type of Tax: 

Speaker's Name: 

Title (if applicable): 

Company (if applicable): 

Mailing Address: 

City: 

State: 

Zip Code: 

E-Mail Address:

Account Number (if applicable): 

Taxpayer's Name (if not speaker): 

Organization: 

Telephone Number: 

Description of Issues:
I believe only property owners who pay property taxes should vote on legislation impacting
their tax rates. It's very easy to vote to assess property owners more and more when you are
not paying the bill. Property owners in Nevada County are being devastated by ever increasing
fire insurance rates. I think there should be a moratorium on property tax increases for anyone
on the CA un-FAIR Plan. Frankly, property tax rates should be lowered as fire and
homeowners rates increase. Living in CA becomes more burdensome by the minute. It's not
sustainable.


